AAPS-UK MEMORANDUM

TO: AAPS-UK EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

FROM: KORIE G. SELL, AAPS-UK SECRETARY

PHONE: 257-2588

E-MAIL: KGSELL2@EMAIL.UKY.EDU

SUBJECT: MINUTES FROM THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING ON 2/13/04

DATE: 2/16/2004

A meeting of the executive committee was held on 2/13/04 at 1:00 p.m.

Members of the Executive Committee present:

Jigna Patel, 2004 Chair
Joanna Koziara, 2003 Chair
Miranda Crowe, Vice-Chair
Korie Sell, Secretary
Clare Aubrey, Treasurer
Christina Charriez, 2003 Treasurer
Maggie Abbassi, Historian
Chandra Patel, GPC Representative
Dr. Brad Anderson, Advisor

Updates:

- -The Young Scientist Seminar Series will continue with Dr. Crooks speaking on 2/18/04 at 4:00 p.m. Fliers will be posted as soon as the title of his talk is available.
- -We tentatively scheduled the next YSS for March 24 or 31. We will try to get two people to come in for that seminar and discuss resume writing for 30 minutes each. We would like to have Diane Snow from the Medical Center as well as someone from the writing center. Each person would be asked to provide a copy of a sample resume for the students attending the seminar.
- -Christina and Clare ran into a problem at the bank when switching the treasurer's name. We apparently need to drop UK from the name of our organization. This will be taken care of.
- -There is an AAPS student chapter teleconference on 2/19/04. They were asking for feedback on the FAQ section of the discussion material.
- -The Eli Lily plans have run into some problems. Aska is trying to get in touch with someone, but is having trouble getting a response. Dr. Anderson will try contacting someone and also mentioned a few other names that we could try to get in touch with if our first contact stops responding.
- -There is a science fair at Tates Creek High school on Saturday, Feb. 28 from 8:00 a.m. until noon. They are asking for people to judge. Anyone interested can talk to Jigna and she can provide you with the website to register.

Activities to be completed:

- -Continue working with Eli Lily to organize tour if we can find a contact there.
- -Recruit speakers for the April and May Young Scientist Seminar Series. Some potential speakers are Wendy Baldwin (grant/fellowship writing tips) or someone from NIH. Also, Christina mentioned some people who she has heard speak about grant writing in the past. This may be an alternative to the NIH speaker, who may only be willing to attend if other universities were included.